
Order of Worship 
9:00 a.m. Live Stream and In-Person Worship Service 

(*Please stand if you are able.) 
 
 

 Prelude             

 Greetings & Announcements         

*Call to Worship  Luann Ingram 
L: Come into the land of God. 
P: We come seeking the land of love. 
L: Live as the people of Christ. 
P:  We gather to grow as a community of love. 
L: Follow in the ways of the Lord. 
P: We move forward on the path of love. 
L: Come, young and old, friend and foreigner, for all are welcome 

here. 
P: We come to live and grow in the love of Christ.  Praise God 

for this wonderful gift! 
 

*Song               O for a Thousand Tongues to Sing CH #21 
  (Ushers will collect prayer cards during the hymn) 

 

 Opening Prayer  

  O God, you are our God, and we come as your people on earth.  
Gather us in, that we may remember the ties that bind us together 
in your love.  Write your law upon our hearts, that others may find 
us to be generous and loving friends.  Strengthen us by your 
Spirit, that we may live in love - a love that transforms our lives, 
even as we help to transform the lives of others. In the hope of 
your miraculous love, we pray. Amen. 

 

 Scripture Reading Luke 5:1-11 Luann Ingram 

 Junior Church           (For children up to 4th grade)  Liz Bonner 

 Joys, Concerns, and Prayers  

 Call to Giving  
(Your giving to LUMC makes ministry possible in our community and around the 

world! Thank you! You can give online at: https://lansdaleumc.org/giving/ ) 
 

 Song                 Gentle Shepherd W&S #3096 

*Doxology  UMH #95 

*Offering Prayer 

 Old Testament Lesson  Isaiah 6:1-8 

 Sermon                Responding to God’s Call Pastor Warner 

*Song                   Christ, We Are Blest W&S #3174 

  Sacrament of Holy Communion 

*Song            Here I Am, Lord UMH #593 

 Sending and Blessing 

 Postlude                   
                              
Scifres, Mary; Beu, B.J.. The Abingdon Worship Annual 2021 (p. 202). Abingdon Press. 
Kindle Edition. UMH – United Methodist Hymnal; FWS – Faith We Sing; W&S – Worship & 
Song, CH – Celebration Hymnal 

 

WEEKLY UPDATES AND CHURCH NEWS 
 

“Souper” Bowl Sunday for Manna on Main Street 
Every year the UMW Group sponsors a soup collection for “Souper” Bowl 
Sunday.  This year the date is February 13, 2022.  Please bring in meat-
based soups to be collected for Manna on Main Street.  Please place food 
on altar at front of the church.  Marilyn Snyder 
 

New Nursery Attendant Search 
Church Council and the Staff Parish Relations Committee have approved 
two new Nursery Attendant positions as we seek to connect with and 
support families with young children.  Nursery attendants will staff the 
nursery on Sunday mornings during worship and Sunday School.  This is 
a paid position of $60 per Sunday morning.  Attendants will also be 
available for other church functions where children may attend.  We are 
seeking two persons who will share this schedule throughout the 
year.  Please share this information with people you think may be 
interested.  Criminal, Child Abuse, and FBI fingerprint checks are also 
required.  Persons must be 18 or older.  Contact Pastor Warner 
stewwarner@outlook.com for a job description and application. 
 

Custodian Search Update 
Trustees and SPR are continuing to work together to 
review and revise the job description.  We covet any 
suggestions or recommendation you may 
have.  Please continue to pray for God to lead us 
during this search. 
 

Cottage Meetings to resume Winter 2022 
Pastor Warner was planning to hold Cottage Meetings in February to 
connect with folks here at Lansdale UMC.  These plans are being 
rescheduled to be held in May/June of this year.  Cottage Meetings are 
informal gatherings in people's home.  They involve light snacks and lots 
of sharing and fellowship.  Even with Covid numbers coming down, it was 
felt meeting later in the year we might once again be able to meet without 
masks.  We will still need people to open your home to host a 
meeting.  So please contact Pastor Warner and let him know if you can be 
a host. 
 

New Horizons Adult Class 
New Horizons will meet in-person in the room above the kitchen to 
discuss “His Strength” based on Philippians 4:13 and associated 
scriptures. We meet immediately following morning worship service and 
anyone is welcome to join us. 
 
Wesleyan Class 
For the season after Epiphany, our class discussion will be “Lessons from 
the Lectionary.” Our plans for the season of Lent, beginning Sunday, 
March 6, will be announced soon. We will meet in the upstairs classroom. 
All are welcome. 
 

Pastor Warner looking for Introductions 
Pastor Warner has been active and involved in local communities his 
entire ministry.  He is looking for people to help personally introduce him 
to services, leaders, and groups in the community.  People in the past 
have even given him a tour of the community.  Please contact Pastor 
Warner if you are able to connect him with community groups and 
leaders. 
 

Congregational Care Team Update 
Did you know we have a team of people from our congregation who visit 
shut-ins?  This team has been visiting and at times taking communion 
elements to shut-ins.  We currently have fifteen people who are being 
visited.  We would like to invite more people to be part of this visitation 
team.  Contact Pastor Warner or Maryellen Reinmiller if you are interested 
in being part of this caring team, and would like to know more about this 
caring ministry. 
 

Community Block Party Team 
LUMC will be offering a community block party in our parking lot in 
summer 2022.  Date is yet to be set.  Pastor Warner is looking for people 
to be part of this planning team as we seek to build bridges and 
connections with people in our community.  The Block Party will also be a 
time for us to make connections with local agencies and municipalities.  
We will have activities for children and youth and hope to have lots of food 
as well.  Email Pastor Warner (stewwarner@outlook.com) if you would 
like to serve on this team as we seek to be in mission to our surrounding 
community. 
 

Church Office Temporarily Closed 
Church office hours are temporarily suspended as we search for a new 
Admin.  Please email Pastor Warner ahead of time if you need to contact 
the office.  Pastor Warner’s email and phone are always listed in the staff 
box at back of the Sunday bulletin. 
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https://lansdaleumc.org/giving/
mailto:stewwarner@outlook.com


Workshops for Church Leaders and Volunteers 

The Eastern PA Conference will sponsor its 2022 Tools for Ministry on 
Saturday, March 5, 9 AM to 12:30 PM. Classes will be offered virtually on 
Zoom once again, out of an abundance of caution during the still-surging 
COVID pandemic. 
 
Tools for Ministry is a half-day academy offering two sessions of diverse, 
dynamic learning for leaders. And it’s open to all laity and clergy. Skilled 
instructors will provide valuable information, wise insights and helpful 
resources. And some classes will be recorded and made available later to 
be viewed again or for the first time by those who want to learn more. 

  

Link to view the brochure 

https://www.epaumc.org/wpcontent/uploads/2022_ToolsForMinistry_Broc

hure.pdf 

  

Link to register 

https://na.eventscloud.com/ereg/newreg.php?eventid=652793& 

  

Covid-19 test kits available 
The Montgomery County Office of Public Health has distributed a limited 
number of Covid-19 test kits to faith communities.  LUMC has received 24 
test kits.  Please contact Pastor Warner stewwarner@outlook.com if you 
would like to receive a kit.  A kit will be delivered to your home. 

 
Prayer requests from 1/30/22 
 Mary Nole – For pain relief for my friend’s sister on hospice.  Her 

name is Leta. | A friend of the family newly diagnosed with triple meg 
breast Cancer | Extended family member lost his job of 30+ yrs at the 
age of 60 yrs old. 

 Dave Merrick – For Rolena Merrick who is on Hospice home care.  
Celebrating 89 years of a happy & full life. 

 Geri & Family – Thankful for healing and for your prayers. 

 Michelle Johnson – Matt – difficult family situation, multiple health 
needs | a friend’s husband – cancer has returned | Dan – severe 
neck pain | Brian – had a stroke- prayers for him & his wife, 
Rosemarie. 

 Kathy Herbert – Lorraine is having Kidney issues.  She also has 
Leukemia. 

 Barb Hartman – Prayers for my brother Walt for comfort & peace.  He 
was placed in Hospice Care yesterday. Prayers also for his wife 
Floss & the family. 

 

Ways to give  
1. Mail slot on 4th Street 
2. Mail to church address 
3. www.lansdaleumc.org/giving on Realm 
4. Text LansdaleFirstUMC to 73256 

 

 

February Lay Readers 
Feb 6 – Luann Ingram 
Feb 13 – Paul Bonner 
Feb 20 – Michele Dasch 
Feb 27 – Alex Honick 
 

This Week’s Ushers 
Richard Hardisty, Ed Ingram, Ed Hartman, Gary Silknitter 
 

Weekly Bulletin Announcements   
If you have an announcement for the weekly bulletin, please e-mail it to 
the church office office@lansdaleumc.org no later than Wednesday 
morning each week.  Thank you.  
 

March Circuit Rider Newsletter  
Please send your announcements to the church office 
office@lansdaleumc.org by the 15th of each month. 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Schedule 

YouTube Channel: Lansdale UMC 
Facebook Page: facebook.com/Lansdale-United-Methodist-Church 

Sun 2/6  
9:00 am 

10:00 am 

Communion 
Worship Service (online and sanctuary) 
Adult and Children’s Sunday School 

Mon 2/7 12:00 pm AA meeting 

Tue 2/8      

Wed 2/9 6:00 pm Brownie Troop 

Thu 2/10 6:45 pm 
7:00 pm 

Chancel Choir 
NA Meeting  

Fri 2/11  Pastor Warner day off 

Sun 2/13 9:00 am 
10:00 am 

New Members Join 
Worship Service (online and sanctuary) 
Adult and Children’s Sunday School 

 

Lansdale United Methodist Church 
Communion 

February 6, 2022 
9 AM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Lansdale United Methodist Church 
Praising God – Making Disciples – Serving All 

300 N. Broad St, Lansdale, PA  19446 
Phone: 215-855-8364 

Email: office@lansdaleumc.org  •  Website: www.lansdaleumc.org 
Office Hours: Monday Closed |  T 8:30 am – 3:00 pm | W /Th/F 8:30 am – 2:00 pm 

Servants 

Ministers – People of God 

Bishop John Schol 

 

District Superintendent – Rev. Dr. Andrew Foster 

Lead Pastor – Rev. Steward Warner 
stewwarner@outlook.com – 215-990-4581 (cell) 

 

Leadership 
Paul Bonner – Lay Leader 

Kris Neild – Church Council Chair 
Darren Johnson – Treasurer 

Bob Kennedy – Trustee President 
Michelle Johnson – Staff Parish Relations Chair 

Staff 
 Administrative Assistant  

Liz Bonner – Director of Christian Education 
Rays Koshy – Music Director 

Ruth Rineer – Organist 
Custodian 

 

Message 
Responding to God’s Call 

Isaiah 6:1-8 

 
Our Mission 

Praising God ● Making Disciples ● Serving All 
 

Join us for online worship! 
Livestreamed on Sundays at 9 am 

 
YouTube: Lansdale UMC 

Facebook: Facebook.com/Lansdale-United-Methodist-Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LUMC Covid-19 Mitigation Policy for Indoor Worship & Meetings 

We are following Montgomery County guidelines. 
Masks are required for all persons indoors, vaccinated or not. 
Online worship is available for persons who are not vaccinated 

and who are unable to wear a mask. 
 Love God - Love Your Neighbor - Help stop the spread of Covid-19. 
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